Proposal to change the SaRS Bylaws
Legally the Trustees and Directors are responsible for the governance of the society. Having reviewed the requirements for the roles, they have recommended to council that the society increases the number of trustees, this has been agreed in principle by the council, but the decision for such a change – rests with the whole of the society membership  The proposed additional Trustees/Directors are:
1. Governance Director – to lead on ensuring we meet the expectations, of our membership, regulators, and wider society.
1. Trustee under 35 – Across many charities, there has been a growing trend of a rightwards shift in the age profile of trustees  - SaRS is no different. As with many organisations I believe that actively recruit a “younger” trustee, will be good for the society, it will also be good for them as it will give them experience of working at board level in the voluntary sector. (As a then young member of Council and then Trustee, I learnt numerous skills) 
To implement this change it is necessary to update the SaRS Bylaws. As the Bylaws are being updated the opportunity has been taken to make a small number of editorial changes to clarify the Bylaws – these additional changes do not change the intent of the Bylaws
A description of the changes are given below, with the actual changes on the “track Changes” version of the Bylaws also available is a “clean” copy of the proposed new Bylaws 
Description of changes
Section 5 A.1  Financial Director deleted as duplicate with section 5A. 
Section 5 A.1 Governance Director and Director under 35 to the list of roles
Section 5C Limitation on president re-election reintroduced, it had been accidently deleted in a previous update to the bylaws
New paragraph 5i and 5j added to describe the roles of Governance Director and Director under 35
Section 9 new clarifying which roles are a Trustee and Director
Section 9 minor edits to clarify that the routine management of the society is the responsibility of the Trustee and Directors Board , not council this aligns with the legal position
Section 13 A, Committees of the Council updated to reflect, name changes, retirements and creation of new committees since the last update of the Bylaws
Section 13A Responsibility for decisions which impact Registered Engineers Clarified as the Engineering management Committee – this reflect changes which were required as part of the PEI licence.
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